
BNAH_234_1004 08/24

Endoscopy Center

Endoscopy Center

Endoscopy Center
Banner Endoscopy Center - Oracle

Banner Endoscopy Center - Oracle
Banner Endoscopy 
Center - Oracle
7490 N. Oracle Road
Suite 200
Tucson, AZ 85704

More Information
520.372.2374 Main 

Your physician has scheduled you for procedure at Banner Endoscopy 
Center - Oracle, an Arizona State licensed, Medicare certified, and 
Joint Commission accredited Ambulatory Surgery Center.
Please go online at www.onemp.com/fid/1757 to complete your Registration and 
Medical History.

1.	 Select the “Register button” to create an account & follow the prompts
2.	 If you already have an account just log in

Follow your physician’s instructions for not eating or drinking for 8  hours prior to 
your procedure (that includes: gum, candy, mints, and throat lozenges). 
Only take medications the date of procedure as instructed by your physician.
Patients (children or adults) who begin to run a fever over 100 degrees, have a 
productive cough, general cold symptoms, vomiting or diarrhea (not related to 
prescribed prep) 48 hours prior to procedure should contact their physician 
immediately as procedure may need to be rescheduled.
Parents/Guardians with a child under 18 years old who is having procedure, must 
remain in the Endoscopy center at all times while child is in the center.  
Any patient having sedation or anesthesia in our center will need to be accompanied 
by a responsible adult who must be present at the facility before discharge and 
accompany them home.  Patients should also have someone 18 years or older 
available to them up to 24 hours after procedure.  Using a bus or car sharing service, 
such as Lyft or Uber, for transportation is not permitted for your safety.
You will need a picture ID, your medical insurance card and any money due for your 
procedure. Please leave all valuables and jewelry at home. We will contact you prior to 
the scheduled procedure to discuss any financial responsibility you may have.
Following these guidelines will decrease the possibility of your case being canceled.
Thank you for entrusting us with your procedure. We look forward to providing you 
with excellent patient care!
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